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The  Zeta Theta Chapter of Beta 
Alpha Psi at the University at 
Buffalo has always valued the 
diversity of its membership, and 
has consistently strived to ensure 
the inclusion of all its members, 
regardless of background.



However, given the recent events, 
and in an effort to continuously 
improve, we asked ourselves a few 
questions...

Are we as a chapter, doing enough?

If not what should we do?

How should we do this?



We determined that we are not 
doing nearly enough, and so, in 
order to achieve our goal, these 
are our new initiatives.

1) Hosting a Diversity Banquet

2)  Diversifying Student Outreach 



Correspondence 
to the Chapter



1) Hosting a Diversity Workshop

• Hosting a Diversity Workshop 
this academic year, carrying on 
this tradition of our Chapter but 
with a renewed sense of urgency 
around seeing and celebrating 
color. 



1) Hosting a Diversity Workshop

Diversity 
Workshop

Promoting 
Diversity 

and 
Inclusion

Held in honor 
of David Kim, 

an alumni 
who passed 

away

Try 
cuisines 

from 
different 
cultures

Guest 
Speakers



2)  Diversifying Student Outreach 

• Increasing our high school 
student outreach efforts to more 
diverse communities in and 
around the city of Buffalo, 
empowering students of color to 
pursue careers in the financial 
information profession 
(accounting, finance, MIS, etc.). 



2)  Diversifying Student Outreach 

As a chapter, 
we have 

decided that we 
need to 

increase our 
high school 

student 
outreach efforts 

to support 
communities 

that most need 
our assistance.

The Zeta Theta 
chapter has 
always had 
tremendous 
involvement 

within our local 
community.

However, 
recently, we 

have begun to 
ask ourselves, 
are we really 

putting forth our 
efforts and time 

to help those 
who need our 
help the most?



Thank You!
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